
 

 

Department to host 2017 Local Government Tourism Conference 

05 January 2017 

The Department of Tourism will host the Local Government Tourism Conference (LGTC) from 3 to 4 

April 2017 at Emperors Palace in Gauteng. Taking place under the theme, “Tourism Planning is 

Everybody’s Business,’’ the conference will provide a platform for the public and private sector to 

engage and map a way forward for tourism development at local government.  

The conference is aimed at tourism stakeholders and industry players to assist the tourism sector in 

planning and aligning its development and contribution to eradicating unemployment.  

“The recent Tourism Satellite Account (TSA) statistics reaffirmed the sectors’ positive contribution to 

employment creation. We need to improve on the 4.5% contribution we made to total employment, 

and this can be achieved through well thought out and comprehensive plans and strategies at local 

government level,” said Victor Tharage – Director General of Tourism.   

The LGTC will reflect on progress made since the 2015 conference; the state of tourism at local 

government level including integrated planning as well as destination development and sustainable 

tourism development in the context of local government. Stakeholders and tourism industry players 

will also deliberate on policies, legislation and strategies of local government and their impact on 

tourism planning. 

For more information and enquiries please contact Mr Thami Mandlazi on (012) 444 6352 or Ms 

Boitumelo Mathabathe on (012) 444 6300. E-mails enquiries can be sent to 

localgovconference@tourism.gov.za   

ENDS  

ENQUIRIES:  

Mr Trevor Bloem - Chief Director - Communications 

National Department of Tourism 

Tel: +27 12 444 6607 

Cell: 27 82 771 6729 

Email: tbloem@tourism.gov.za 
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